ACADEMIC STAFF COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
Thursday, January 27, 2005, 1:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.

University Communications Conference Room, CL 815

Present:  

John Landrum, Lucy Arendt, Ann Deprey, Mike Marinetti, Andy Speth, Samantha Surowiec, Jane Swan and Provost Sue Hammersmith 

1. Call to Order by Chair at 1:31 p.m.
2. Minutes of January 3, 2005, meeting were approved by 6/0 vote.
3. Old Business 


A.  Moving forward with a layoff guidebook/pamphlet.  This is not to confuse the AS.  The ASC is simply refining a process--no layoffs are anticipated in the near future.  A meeting will be scheduled to review things with the director of HR, University Counsel, and the Provost.  The meeting will likely occur in February or March.

B.  Handbook Revisions to Chapter 7 and 9 were forwarded to the Chancellor on January 21, 2005.  He thanked the ASC for assisting the university to make significant progress.

4. New Business


A.  Information exchange with the Provost:
· Campus Climate Committee has presented a proposed schedule change to our existing schedule of classes.  The committee is reviewing several schedules including Syracuse’s to provide guidance to the proposed university’s schedule of classes.  

· Updated “operational area” information was given to Chair.  This list outlined each operational area.

· A proposal is being put forward regarding the COBE Initiative.  The Provost will be working on a plan to increase the numbers of students who enter 4 year campuses to complete their degrees after starting out within the technical college system.  UWGB might therefore be on the leading edge of this initiative.

B.  Campus Climate Committee – update on a proposed class schedule change (Lucy).  The committee reviewed Syracuse University’s schedule, and was generally very supportive of the change.  The committee provided feedback on the following potential issues:  parking, increase students flow utilizing Student Services and other support offices, student’s free time, classes held on Friday after 3:00 p.m., organized activities/meetings, possible closure of certain offices during the day, and Winter Interim.  The committee expressed concerns about the impact the proposed schedule might have on certain offices and students’ demand for services during their free time.
5. Information Items 


A.  System Academic Staff Reps report-and other information of interest to academic staff-is posted on the SOFAS website: http://www.uwgb.edu/sofas/ . 


B.  The ASC meets every other Thursday from 1:30 to 3:00.  Meetings are held in the Secretary of the Faculty & Academic Staff Conference Room, CL 825. All meetings are open unless otherwise stated.  
Meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by Jane Swan

Approved 2/10/05 (5/0 vote)
